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I strongly oppose the highway expansions detailed in HB 3231. This idea seems to have
emerged from the 1950s with no acknowledgement of the past 70 years. Rather than waste
money on this project, lets take a look at other cities that built extensive highways to serve the
'needs' of its drivers. This bill is looking the wrong direction and it will not solve the real
problem.

Thank you,

Patrick & Stephani Halley
Portland, OR 97202-5926
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